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Dear Students, 
 
This week we are sharing a video of how we typically conduct student drop 
off and pick up, including bus, van, parent drop off, and walkers.  Again, we 
recognize that things may be changing due to guidance we will be receiving 
from the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) over 
the summer months on how we address returning to school with COVID-19, 
specifically with transportation to and from school.  Our hope and purpose is 
to provide you with some basic information on how to arrive and depart the 
school.  Enjoy the bus transportation video. 
 
The entire staff at the Marshall Middle School is here to support you and help 
you have a positive middle school experience.  If you have questions please 
do not hesitate to contact me or Brittany Marshall the Assistant Principal. 
You may also call the school at (978) 528-8670.  We place tremendous value 
on being part of your education and we want you to have a wonderful 
experience at the Marshall Middle School.   
 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
 
Ms. Marshall and Mr. Rossi 
 
 

15 Floyd Street Billerica, MA  01821​ ​ Telephone:  978-528-8670   Fax:  978-528-867 
 

https://youtu.be/seGSVUIcFQY

